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Why don't you plant rice sent to orphan homes in Africa? 

Contribution Society will plant rice sent to orphan homes in Africa.  Let's enjoy planting rice with children, local 

people, and Japanese students! 

 Date and time: 9:30, Saturday, May 31(This event will be carried out even if it rains.) 

Activity place: Around the entrance of Kagoyama trekking rout in Sakahara 

The number of applicants: 15 

Meeting time and place: 8:50, in front of the main entrance of the Engineering Building at Tottori 

University 

Clothes: work clothing for farming 

What to take: towels and extra clothes 

Schedule 

 8:50   Depart 

 9:30   Arrive at Kagoyama trekking rout  

           Start working   

12:30  Make rice cakes (Mochitsuki) and Lunch  

13:00  Finish working  

14:00  Arrive at Tottori University and part 

 Contact: International Affairs Division by Friday, May 23  kokuko-gaku@adm.tottori-u.ac.jp 
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